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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

 

READING DIARIES 

 

This academic year, we trialled a move from paper-based reading diaries to digital ones using the 

Boom Reader app. However, after feedback from parents/carers and staff, we have decided to 

return to physical reading diaries.  

 

In September, your child/children will receive a reading diary which can be used to record all 

forms of reading - newspapers, non-fiction, bedtime stories and school reading books- anything and 

everything! 

 

We hope that you will find this an accessible, easy and enjoyable way to record your reading at 

home. 

 

We would also like to take this opportunity to highlight the Summer Reading Challenge. You can 

participate in the challenge both online and through your local library. The South Kesteven 

Community Point (previously known as Bourne library) is located at the Corn Exchange so why not 

drop in, pick your books up to enjoy at home! Also, keep an eye out for eBook and audio book 

versions too.   

 

For more information visit https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ 

 

Should you have any questions please speak to your child’s class teacher.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

The English Team 
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